
News Report 

 

The 3rd General Meeting of Indo Akamonkai 2018 

 

The 3rd General Meeting of the Indo Akamonkai (The University of Tokyo Alumni Association 

of India) was held from 6:00pm to 9:00pm on Feb.21 2018 at the India International Centre, Max 

Mueller Marg, New Delhi. 50 people participated in the meeting, including Prof. Norio Matsuki, 

Executive Vice President in charge of Finance, Welfare, Gender Equalities, Alumni Office, 

Professor in the Department of Pharmaceutical Science who was invited as Chief Guest 

(holding the “ド“ card in the photo below), Dr. Sudhir Misra, the President of the Board, 

Professor at IIT Kanpur Civil Engineering (holding the “赤“ card), and Mr. Shrikrishna Kulkarni, 

the Next President, Chairman of the Board, IIM Calcutta (holding the “ン“ card) . Also 11 

undergraduate students from UTokyo, one third year in the PEAK program and 10 

undergraduate students from the Department of Engineering and 2 Master’s students also in the 

Graduate School of Engineering accompanied by Dr. Su, Assistant Prof. from Civil Engineering 

and Ms. Koyama, Project Coordinator in the Graduate School of Engineering.  

The new Board of Directors of the Indo Akamonkai for FYs2018-20 was announced and the 

Activity Report for FYs2015-17 was submitted. A briefing on the action plan for FY2018-19 was 

given by Mr.Yoshino, the Secretary General. After the Meeting, memorial photograph was taken 

and friendship meeting was held. Certificates of Appreciation were awarded to Prof. Misra, the 

outgoing President, and Mr. Kulkarni the in-coming President by Prof. Norio Matsuki, on behalf 

of Dr. Makoto Gonokami, the President of UTokyo, as both have contributed so much for 

increasing the number of the Indian students at UTokyo from 29 in May 2012 to 99 in Nov. 2017. 

 

 

The number of the members as of February 21, 2018: 66 Indian and 34 Japanese 

 

Please refer the Activity Report for FYs2015-17 and the Program of the meeting from the link in 

the web page.   


